
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School 
NEWSLETTER NO 7 
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Headlice 

Headlice are in school again. Parents are 

responsible for checking their children’s hair 

for headlice and eggs. 

Please be responsible and check your child’s 

hair daily, especially on the hair behind the 

ears, nape of the neck and close to the scalp. 

If children have hair that is longer than 

shoulder length can you please make sure that 

it is tied back when they are at school. This 

not only helps to stop the spread of nits but is 

also safer during P.E lessons and more hygienic 

during lunchtime. Some chemists are part of 

the NHS Minor Ailments Scheme and will 

provide headlice treatment free of charge 

if you do not pay for your prescriptions. 

Please talk to your local chemists to see if 

they are part of this scheme. 

Cluster Football 

A super effort from the whole team.  We 

are very proud of your enthusiasm and team 

spirit. 

Beningbrough Hall Trip 

The infants continued their learning about 

houses and homes by visiting a local Victorian 

house.  They spent the morning learning about 

the life of a servant and took part in a 

Victorian laundry workshop.  Following this 

they made their own polish and polished 

cutlery under the watchful eye of the 

housekeeper. In the afternoon they went 

above stairs to see ‘how the other half lived’. 

The children asked lots of questions and 

behaved well throughout the day. As a reward 

the children enjoyed a well-deserved play in 

the woodland play area.  

 

Crucial Crew Trip  

Today the year 6s went to RAF Leeming to 

take part in Crucial Crew.  They participated in 

a range of workshops including Fire safety, 

Drugs awareness, Safety on the Railways, 

LGBTQ, Police and Mental Health. 
 

September Admissions – 2019 

If you have a child who is due to start 

secondary school in September 2019 

now is the time to apply.  Please visit 

www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions to 

make your application. This must be 

completed by the 31st October, 2018. 
 

Dinner Money 

Dinner money for all Junior children for 

the next half term will be £77.00 and 

weekly payments are £11.00. Please note 

the dinner money has to be paid in 

advance. Any unpaid dinner money must be 

paid before the end of term. 

FOSS AGM 

The FOSS AGM will be held on the 7th 

November at 7pm in the School hall. All 

parents are automatically Friends of 

Stillington School up on their children 

joining the school so everybody is welcome.  

Please come along to hear about future fund 

raising opportunities, how you can be 

involved and how the money raised benefits 

your children. 

Half Term Activities  

This week you will have received a collection 

of leaflets offering a variety of sporting 

activities available during the half term 

holidays.    

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions

